
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        November 2, 2008 
 
Dear Kandie: 
 
 On behalf of the Connecticut Daughters of the American 

Revolution - Thank you. 

Your presentation was outstanding - in good taste, 

educational (you have done your homework and know all 

facets of your subject), entertaining and lively. You made our 

audience a part of the event. 

 
     Thanks again, 
 
 
        Nancy Pexa 


